
 Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Tuesday, January 28, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. at 

the Turner County Agricultural Center for the monthly Work Session meeting with Commissioners 

Burgess, Calhoun, Denham, Hall and McCard present.  Staff present were Joseph Saxon, County 

Manager, Latrice Wilson, County Clerk and John Holland, County Attorney.  Others present were 

Ben Baker, Editor of the Wiregrass Farmer, Janet Winter, Elections Superintendent, Chief Deputy 

Charles Dean and Raymond Poore. 

 Chairman Denham called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. and thanked everyone for their 

support during the loss of his father. 

 Mr. Ben Baker gave the invocation. 

 Commissioners discussed Tax Appeal Administrator supplement for Board of 

Equalization. 

 Commissioners discussed board appointment for Board of Elections. 

 Commissioners discussed bids for 2018 CDBG for Legg Road Project for street and 

drainage improvement.  

 County Manager, Joseph Saxon, gave an update on County projects and activities for the 

month of January 2020. 

 The meeting adjourned at 6:14 p.m. 

 

_______________________________________ 

Nick Denham, Chairman 

Attest: _________________________________ 

              Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk  

 

  

  


